
Eid ul Adha on 9th July 2022

DIGITALLY SIGNED

CIRCULAR

Heera Group management is happy to inform all the employees that the

management has decided on the holidays and wishes everybody a very

Happy 

HOLIDAY:

8th July to 14th July

The office will reopen on 15th July

Regards

Heera Group Management
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